
"For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the Lord, “plans to prosper you and not to
harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.”      - Jeremiah 29:11

DID YOU KNOW?
25% of foster youth will be in prison within two years of emancipation. 

 

Note from the Executive Director
 
Hello and welcome to September! We have finally received the much-needed rain our area
has craved for so long. For the past several months, the grass lawn at Hope's Path has been
yellow and not looking well. It is now lush, green, and healthy. As I have been watching the
grass turn from not being in an excellent place to a thriving and growing landscape, it reminds
me of the young men that we serve at Hope's Path. Much like the grass, they started their
journey with not a lot of hope or aspirations. Their souls craved structure and support (much
like the grass needing rain), but with the program support of Hope's Path, and the Grace of
God, our interns are poured into and grow into thriving and independent young men. They all
work towards graduating from our program healthy, strong, and rooted! As you will see in this
newsletter, Blue was one of these guys! Homeless and living in a car to now a graduate of
Hope's Path; living on his own and in a new state! God is good and truly does restore people
in His image! 
 
I spent a lot of time in reflection and connection this past month. Many hours were shared
with the Board of Directors dreaming, vision casting, and planning how we can use the many
talents and resources of our community, volunteers, and donors to help us grow and enrich
Hope's Path. We want to continue using what the Lord has given us to further the Kingdom
and shine a light for the young men he has entrusted us with. I have had the privilege of
connecting with two large organizations (The Riverside Project and Aging Out Institute).
These organizations both work with foster care and want to be partners with Hope's Path. We
are so grateful for their support and passion for these guys. 
 
As we grow our organization, this means we are in constant need of more mentors, more
volunteers, and more donations. If you would like to get involved by sharing your TIME,
TALENT, or TREASURES, then I would be honored to meet you for coffee and get you
connected. To those that do give and support us in any capacity, THANK YOU; You are
appreciated and we are blessed by you. 
 
Have an excellent month, enjoy the changing weather and please continue to pray for the
young men and staff at Hope's Path. 
 
God Bless,
Brandon Anderchuk

 

Update on Intern "Blue"

Blue never imagined he'd be homeless. However, "after a
series of unfortunate events," his move to Houston in search
of better opportunities didn't turn out the way Blue had
planned. "I found myself homeless and unemployed. After
two months of living out of my car, I found my way to Hope's
Path. Unfortunately, I ran into a string of disagreements with
the program I chose to live out of my car again in hopes of
finding peace. Not too long after I made this decision, I ran
into car trouble. I reached out to Billy (Board Director) and
Ted (Program Director) who helped me get my car working
again. Ted allowed me to come back to Hope's Path
encouraging me that things would be different. Indeed, things
were much different and much better. When I lost my job
several months later, Hope's Path offered me a temporary
position until I could find employment that was a right fit for



me and my future. Now, I have moved to Estes Park,
Colorado where I work and I get to enjoy both nature on top
of the mountain and the city at the bottom of the mountain.
Thank you to Hope's Path and all their supporters for making
this possible."
 
Everyone here at Hope's Path is extremely proud of Blue and
his hard work and dedication throughout his journey. 

 

Thank you!
 
Last month in our newsletter we announced a need for a
refrigerator for the home. Hope's Path receives a lot of food
donations and needed more storage. Immediately after we
announced our need, the need was met and a brand new
refrigerator was delivered a few days later. A special thank
you to Craig and Scott for making this happen and thank you
to all for your continued support of Hope's Path. Our interns
are very grateful!

 

Community Awareness
 
Community involvement and an ongoing awareness to volunteer at organizations that meet
the needs of at-risk youth and young adults will only improve when we recognize the large
percentage of youth in foster care that are relocated to another area of Texas. To review the
current data for Montgomery County click here.
 
We value the commitment to Hope's Path from our volunteers, donors, and agency
partners. On behalf of our young men at Hope's Path, we thank you for your passion for
serving our amazing community.

 

Upcoming Event
 
Don't FORGET! Our first Annual Cornhole Tournament is on October 22. There is still time
to register. Grab a couple of friends or family members and join us for a family fun-filled day!
Use the link below to sign-up today.

https://www.dfps.state.tx.us/Doing_Business/Regional_Statistics/documents/FY22/2022-07_Regional_Statistics.xlsx


Sign-up Here

 

Support Hope's Path Through Amazon Smile
 
Did you know when you shop at Amazon.com, a portion of the purchase price can be sent
to Hope's Path? Amazon will donate 0.5% of the purchase price to Hope's Path, but you
must sign up through Amazon Smile.  Log in with your regular Amazon login and choose
"Hope's Path" as your preferred charity. There is no cap on the amount Amazon will donate
and almost every product sold by Amazon is eligible. Sign up now if you haven't already!
You will be helping Hope's Path through Amazon Smile. See instructions below and from all
of us here at Hope's Path...THANK YOU!
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